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WATSON- Enjoyed joining in with a Cricket 
session run by Cambridgeshire Cricket. They 
enjoyed it so much; they are going to have weekly 
sessions.
TAJIRI-Have put up their class Christmas tree. In 
science, they have built a 2-D digestive system 
with paper and have started to make a 3-D one. 
THUNBERG- Have been enjoying the fresh air, 
they tried to fly a kite in forest school and 
supported the school football team by watching 
the match from the sidelines.
WILLIAMS- Have been thinking about ancient 
Mayan civilization, they researched the contrast 
between the lives of the rich and poor. 
GRANDIN- Have begun to think about creating 
their own website in Computing. On Thursday 
afternoon, they enjoyed pumpkin pies that a pupil 
had brought in for Thanksgiving.
 DAVIS- Have explored Pocahontas and whether 
she was a myth or reality in the European 
colonisation of the Americans. 
TURING- Have been working on their digital art 
skills, they have used a green screen and 
photoshopped a pug cushion into the jungle. 
EILISH- Have continued with Macbeth in English 
and enjoyed a carousel of PE activities.
LAWSON- Have enjoyed either participating in the 
football match or supporting form the side lines. 
BEADLE- Have been learning about nutrition and 
exercise for healthy and safer lifestyles. 
ELON- Have finished their poems on Power and 
Conflict in English, completed the squeaky pop 
test practical in science and made Christmas 
decorations in Forest School.  

enabling the self

Outstanding value shown:
Malachi–  Courageous– a fantastic player in the 

last football match. 

FOOTBALL MATCH- GRETTON VS TCS
A big well done to our school football team 
who won their first game of the year on 
Thursday playing against Gretton. The final 
score was 3-2. 

CHRISTMAS EVENT- TOMBOLA
We’re collecting donations for our Christmas 
tombola and would love your support! 
Suitable items include unopened gifts, 
festive treats, or other prizes. Thank you to 
everyone who has already donated—your 
generosity is greatly appreciated!  
Donations can be dropped off at Reception 
by 12th December.

PARENTS EVENING 
Appointment times for Parents’ Evening will 
be sent out this week. Please keep an eye on 
your emails for your scheduled time.

OT WORKSHOP 
Join us on Monday, 9th December at 1:30 
PM in the School Hall for a workshop on 
developing interoception awareness to 
support self-regulation. Please complete the 
Microsoft Form to confirm your attendance. 
We hope to see you there!
https://forms.office.com/e/yQkC17eany 

 

Items of Note:

Upcoming Key Events:

DECEMBER
9th Dec – Start of Reward Trips
9th Dec- OT Workshop 1.30-2.30

10th Dec – Parents Evening

https://forms.office.com/e/yQkC17eany

	Slide 1

